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Dear Parents and Carers, 

At Beaver Road we strongly believe in the freedom of expression as summarised in 

 Article 14 (freedom of thought, belief and religion)  

Every child has the right to think and believe what they choose and also to practise their 

religion, as long as they are not stopping other people from enjoying their rights. 
 

Thank you to those parents and carers who responded last academic year. We would again 

like to hear from you if you would be able to offer your time to talk to the children about 

your religion and beliefs. It would enhance the children’s learning and understanding to 

hear how your beliefs and religion impact on your daily life and values. 

 

Throughout the school many religions and beliefs are studied including:  

Christianity, Judaism, Islam, Hinduism, Sikhism, Buddhism and Humanism. 

 

If you feel that you would be able to offer us your help in any of these areas please forward 

any correspondence for the attention of myself to: 

 

admin@beaverroad-pri.manchester.sch.uk  

 

Tom Walsh  

(RE coordinator) 
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